
A CELEBRATION OF CULTURE AND COMMUNITY!

On Friday, May 30th, our school celebrated International Day with a vibrant showcase of cultures.
The event began with a lively student parade, followed by performances that highlighted music,
dance, and traditions from around the globe.
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Thank you to everyone who helped make the day a joyful celebration of our diverse and inclusive
school community.

Students also enjoyed fun activities
including face painting, rock painting, a
kindergarten booth, and karaoke, along with
engaging activities led by the PTA. We
wrapped up the day with an energetic
Zumba session.

Families generously contributed food for our international food booths, creating a
wonderful opportunity for students and parents to explore global cuisines. A big
thank you to all families who shared a dish, your support made this part of the event
truly special.



 If you plan to attend, please click here to complete this form.

Guest Speaker:
Dr. Waroon Tangjitrapitak

 Specialist in Pediatrics and Pediatric Infectious Diseases from Bangkok Hospital

https://forms.gle/VSDpM7fDk5oqPXxx5




Dear Finnway Families,

As part of our ongoing commitment to the health and wellbeing of our community, we
would like to share a brief update regarding the recent reports of the XEC Covid-19
variant in Thailand. While this variant is more contagious, current information indicates
that it is not severe. 

At Finnway International School Phuket, we continue to follow our established
Emergency and Medical Policy and Procedures to ensure the safety of our students,
staff, and families. Our campus undergoes regular weekly cleaning using medical-
grade, anti-germ disinfectants, and we conduct deep cleaning protocols whenever a
suspected case is identified. These practices help us maintain a healthy learning
environment every day. 

We kindly encourage our community to stay informed and continue following basic
health precautions, such as hand hygiene and respiratory etiquette, both in and out of
school. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in keeping Finnway safe
and thriving.

Warm regards,
Finnway International School Phuket

Community Update: Health & Safety at Finnway
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We hope all our students and teachers enjoy a restful break!We hope all our students and teachers enjoy a restful break!


